
 

 
 
21 February 2019 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request 1987 
 
I refer to your request for information regarding the harvesting of plant material by iwi on 
council administered land. 
 
I advise that the Council does not have a policy on this matter, therefore we are unable to assist 
with your query. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
  

 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer 




